
 

 

 
 
 

02 August 2022 

OIA IRO-261 
 

Email: @xtra.co.nz 
 
Kia ora , 

Official information request for Porirua WWTP and Rukutane and Vella Street 
Pump Station Discharge – January, February and June 2022.  

I write regarding your official information request dated Tuesday 5 July 2022 for 
information on the Porirua WWTP and Pump Station Discharge – January, February 
and June 2022.  

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in full. 

The information you have requested is enclosed in our email response to you with. 

Please note that there were no bypass discharges at Porirua in January and that 
Influent Flow is assumed to be equal to effluent flow and influent flow in L/s are 
provided in 1-minute intervals. There were also no dry weather overflows for three 
months at Vella and Rukutane Pump Station. Furthermore, null at one Pump Station 
is the same as zero at the other pumps station. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

Ngā mihi 

 
Manager Customer Experience, Customer Operations Group 
Wellington Water Ltd 

 




